
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL AND HEALTH SERVICES 
PO Box 45850٠Olympia Washington 98504 

 

October 19, 2021 

 

 

 

TO: Kathleen Buchli 

 Office of the Code Reviser 

 

 

FROM:  

 Katherine Vasquez 

 DSHS Rules Coordinator 

 

 

SUBJECT:  Withdrawing Preproposal Statement of Inquiry – CORRECTED 

 

 

The Developmental Disabilities Administration requests the withdrawal of the following notice: 

 

• Preproposal Statement of Inquiry Notice filed as WSR 20-14-029 on June 23, 2020 (WAC 

388-101D-0065, chapter 388-825 WAC, WAC 388-845-2205, WAC 388-845-1615, and 

other related rules as may be required.  

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 


